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From:
Sent: Sunday, 11 August 2024 4:42 pm
To: Registrar
Subject: Foodstuffs merger

 
As a supplier to both Foodstuffs North Island and South Island I would highly support the merger between the two 
companies. For ourselves it would have the following benefits: 
 
Less Ɵme spent dealing with two companies as far as dealings and communicaƟon. 
 
Increasing speed to market to bring out new products. 
 
Consistent messaging through only dealing with one business. 
 
Less Ɵme spent on category reviews. 
 
Consistent ranging possibiliƟes 
 
We have always been treated fairly by both companies in the past so I don’t see this changing through a merger of 
the two companies. 
 
Regards 
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